
 

 
 
 
 
14th September, 2020 

Reception 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 
  
We are looking forward to welcoming the Reception children into school on a full 
time basis from Monday 21st September. The children will start school at 8:45 am 
and finish at 3:00 pm. They can be dropped off and collected from their classroom 
doors.  
 
As they will now be staying for lunch, you are welcome to send your child with their 
own packed lunch. However, we can provide the children with a grab bag 
containing a sandwich, fruit, juice and a biscuit (Reception age children are all 
entitled to a free school meal). We are not currently serving hot meals due to the 
current Covid situation.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
rgillard@peelpark.bradford.sch.uk         
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Rebecca Gillard 
 

 Mrs Rebecca Gillard  
      Early Years Leader    


